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Enhancements to TESSA (July 2024)  

Changes to enquiry management  

Improvements have been made to how we receive and manage enquiries, the changes will provide a more 
streamlined approach to enquiry management. 

 

We have renamed the current correspondence form to ‘Enquiry’ and made several updates to the wording and 
field options on the enquiry form, 
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TESSA account holders will now be able to view enquiries they have raised through the enquiry form, or by 
phone, or email, using a new menu option available on their account home page, called My Interactions.   

Email correspondence with IPART staff emails and the Scheme Regulator mailbox 
(ess.regulator@ipart.nsw.gov.au) will not appear in the My Interactions menu. 

 

The My Interactions screen will display all active and complete enquiries raised by the account holder.  

 

  

mailto:ess.regulator@ipart.nsw.gov.au


 
 

 

 Page | 3 

If the account holder selects an enquiry on the My Interactions screen, they will be able to view the details of 
the enquiry.  

If the enquiry is still an active enquiry, the account holder will be able to provide further information using the 
Post field in the Activity section.  

Or they can attach documents to their enquiry, using the Add attachments option.  
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Any requests for further information from IPART will also appear within the enquiry in the My Interactions 
section.  

When IPART requests further information, the account holder will receive an email notification advising their 
enquiry has been updated. The account holder can then log in to their account and view the communication 
added to the enquiry by IPART. 

The account holder can then use the Activity field on the enquiry to provide a response back to IPART or use 
the attachment option to attach any documentation that may have been requested by IPART. 

 


	Changes to enquiry management

